
PRAIRlE UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY 

October 8, 1995 

Prelude, "First Light" by David Llnz 

Welcome by Bob Reuschlein, Program Committee Chairperson 

Chalice Lighting and Dedication 

Hymn:" What Have They Done With The Rain" 
#57, Prairie Songbook 

Joys and Concerns 

Story for all ages: "The Wump World" read by 
Erin and Alana Pryor-Ackerman 

"Can Humans Save The Earth From Humans?" 
Presentation and discussion led by Mike Sheehy 

Hymn: "God Bless the Grass", #56 Prairie Songbook 

Announcements and Offering 

Introduction of GuestS and Visiwfs 

Closing Words 

Postlude: "Behind the Waterf.tll" by David Lam 

Please note: Today is a Prairie Fire deadline. Please leave your 
articles .for the newsletter in the purple.folder on the desk in the 
upstairs office. Submit itemsfor October 13 - 28. 


